
2017 Leads! Please turn in your final leads for 2017 by Jan 12th. These can be 

turned in on green cards in the envelopes provided on each table at the 

meetings or emailed to Angel @ shreveceo@gmail.com 

Any leads turned in after Jan 12th will be credited to 2018. 

CEO CHANGE OF ADDRESS: 

We will no longer have a PO Box Jan 1, 2018! Please change ALL YOUR RECORDS to reflect 

our new mailing address as: 9253 Wallace Lake Rd, Shreveport, LA 71106 

Quarterly Round Table and New Member Orientation 

January 11th: Pat Day, First United Methodist Church, kicks us off with 

true inspiration! Don’t miss it! 

Jan. 17th: CEO Board Meeting 

Jan. 18th:  Beau Miguez, Locals Love Us 

Jan. 25th: Danny Mobley, Terra Bella Landscape AND                 

 Garrett Matthews, Matthews  Landscape 

January Birthdays:  

Steve Estes, Ricky Lennard, Richard Nicholson, Camille Pulzone 

and Gabe Ward 

CEO Bad Weather Policy: As a rule, if I-49 and 

schools are closed due to weather conditions, we will 

automatically CANCEL CEO. You may or may not re-

ceive a notice of the cancellation so please keep this 

in mind. Thank you!


